
 
 
 
February 12, 2012 
 
Pedro Pablo García Caffi 
Colon Theatre Director 
 
C/O Claudio Barile 
Pte. José E. Uriburu 75  - 3º B 
Buenos Aires  
C.A.B.A 1027 
Argentina 
 
 
Dear Maestro, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I extend an invitation to Claudio Barile to serve a one week 
Guest Artist Residency, April 23-29, 2012, at Texas Tech University, Lubbock, Texas, 
USA.  As you know, Claudio has a world renowned reputation as a flutist and pedagogue 
and hosting him at Texas Tech University would bring greater recognition of his 
contributions to the world flute community and the to the high musical offerings of 
Argentina. 
 
During his residency Claudio will be featured in Guest Artist Recitals, Masterclasses, and 
Workshops including programs from Piazzola to Contemporary Flute Techniques. 
 
I offer my sincere thanks to you for your consideration in allowing him to complete this 
residency through time away from the Colon Theatre.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at lisa.garner@ttu.edu or by 
phone at 806-742-2270 X259. 
 
In gratitude, 

 
 
Lisa Garner Santa 
Professor of Flute 


